                      Virginia Disciples Women Called Zoom Meeting
                                       Sunday  February 19, 2023

The meeting was called to order by president Margretha Kellam who opened with a short prayer
Attending:  Margretha, Belinda Lineberry, Deborah Clark, Kathy Whitt, Joy Flowers. Doris Daugherty, and Marney Brickhouse.
Margretha called the meeting because of the fast approaching deadline for the W2W 2023 trip to Japan and South Korea in September.  She stated that the trip will cost $5000.00 plus air fare from the city of the candidates destination to the city of departure.  She then asked if anyone on the board was interested in attending.  Deborah Clark said that in October 2022 Rev Johsnon had asked her to consider going but because of her new position she feels unable to take off that much time.  No others responded with a yes.  It was noted that we do have money for W2W in our treasury $2446.00 but Kay Ainsworth, treasurer, cautioned us not to deplete the fund completely and to pledge $2000.00 if a candidate is in need.
Margretha will have Mary in the regional office get a quick note off to the Virginia Christian  letting everyone know about it and the March 20th deadline.  The application needs to be reviewed by Margretha and the cabinet for approval.
On another note, Kathy Whitt said she would be glad to do the flyers again this year for our other project.
The meeting was then adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,  Marney Brickhouse  secretary

